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Lou Mansolillo

From: David Brunetti <davidabrunetti1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 1:50 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Fwd: House Bill no. 7619

Hello, 
 
FYI - Below are my comments regarding House Bill No. 7619. 
 
Thank you, 
David A. Brunetti 
935 Sherman Farm Road 
Harrisville, RI 02830 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: David Brunetti <davidabrunetti1@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 21, 2024 at 1:28 PM 
Subject: House Bill no. 7619 
To: David A. <rep-bennett@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-phillips@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-carson@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-
boylan@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-cortvriend@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-fenton-fung@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-
fogarty@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-handy@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-kislak@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-
knight@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-mcentee@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-mcgaw@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-
morgan@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-speakman@rilegislature.gov>, <rep-spears@rilegislature.gov> 
 

Dear Chair Bennett, First Vice Chair Phillips, Second Vice Chair Carson, and Members of the Environment and 
Natural Resources Committee, 
  
I have written at this time to provide you with my comments regarding House Bill 7619, which would delay the 
ban on PFAS in processing agents until July 1, 2027, and also expand the law by banning PVC and 
polystyrene in packaging. 
 
While I fully support the banning of PVC and polystyrene in packaging, I am not supportive of delaying the ban 
on PFAS in processing agents until 2027.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
David A. Brunetti 
935 Sherman Farm Road 
Harrisville, RI 02830 
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